
Dear Valued Customers, 

We hope this message finds you well. We are writing to inform you of our revised operating 

hours effective immediately. 

New Operating Hours: 

• Monday to Friday: 11:00 AM - 10:00 PM 

• Saturday: 12:00 PM - 11:00 PM 

• Sunday: Closed 

We appreciate your understanding and continued support. We look forward to serving you 

during our new hours! 

Thank you, 

The Management Team 


